
Minister for Consumer Affairs 
Minister for Loca l Government 

Mr Dean Long 
Chief Executive Officer 
Australian Travel Industry Association 
By email: atia@atia.travel 

Dear Mr Long, 

Level 1, 2 Treasury Place 
East Melbourne, Victoria 3002 

CMIN-250501480 

Thank you for your letter inviting feedback as part of the independent review of your 
Australian Travel Accreditation Scheme (ATAS). 

I understand you have consulted a range of key stakeholders as part of the review and 
commend your efforts to uphold high standards of professionalism, compliance and 
consumer confidence within the travel industry. I referred your letter to my Department and 
have encouraged it to share any relevant information or learnings with the independent 
reviewer. 

I appreciate the opportunity to participate in the review and thank you again for taking the 
time to write to me about this matter. 

Sincerely, 

The Hon Nick Staikos MP 
Minister for Consumer Affairs 
Minister for Local Government 

21.1 .. 71..2025 

Your details will be dealt with in accordance with the Public Reccrds Act 1973 and the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014. Should 
you have any queries or wish to gain access to your perscnal information held by this department please contact our Privacy Officer at 
the above address. 


